TO: His Excellency Mr. Alexey Borodavkin
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
Permanent Representative of the Russian Federation
Your Excellency,

I apologize for taking your time, but I need assistance with a situation involving millions of lives. In particular, I am writing about my human rights complaint against Germany submitted to the U.N. Human Rights Council. The complaint gave the U.N. irrefutable evidence of a secret post-abortion system that is currently torturing and murdering disabled children in Germany. In addition, Germany’s program appears to focus on non-Germanic, foreign children.
This case involves my daughter Shyloh, who was born in Germany in 2013 with brain cancer. If the U.N. Human Rights Council were to properly review the medical records and medical test evidence submitted with my complaint, they would see clear proof that German doctors attempted to murder my daughter through an elaborate post-birth abortion system that began in the womb and ended with a final murder procedure. I also included a documentary with my U.N. complaint, which details the evidence and discusses the effectiveness of cannabis as a treatment for cancer, epilepsy, cerebral palsy, and stroke. (The documentary can be viewed on the Internet at: www.saveshyloh.com ).  
Weeks ago, I sent my complaint and evidence to the U.N. Human Rights Council by registered, UPS express mail from the Netherlands. However, according to the tracking information, my package was redirected from Switzerland to Germany, then returned to the Netherlands and seized. I resent the complaint—this time by registered, express mail from the USA—to both the U.N. Secretary General in New York City and to the U.N. Humans Rights Council Office in Switzerland. Both packages arrived, but I have not received any response from the U.N. I also contacted the U.N. Human Rights Council by email, but no one replied. Almost two months have passed since I sent this complaint to the U.N., and still they have not given me confirmation that my package was received and is being properly reviewed.
Can you please have someone confirm to me that your representative, Dr. Mikhael Lebedev, Deputy Permanent Representative of the Russian Federation, has received a copy of my U.N. Human Rights Council complaint against Germany? Also, if possible, could you please have someone at the U.N. contact me at saveshyloh@gmail.com to let me know that the complaint has been received and is being reviewed?
Thank you so much for your valuable time.

Jake Sturm
P.S. I have attached the following: my UN Complaint to the Human Rights Council; my letter to the President of the Russian Federation, President Putin, asking for his assistance in getting evidence for this complaint; and my letter to Israeli President Rivlin that summarizes the case.
